



## Port St. Lucie Police Department

TO: Karen Phillips

City Clerk

FROM: John A. Bolduc

**Chief of Police** 

DATE: December 8, 2020

SUBJECT: Request to Table Ordinance 20-71

The Port St. Lucie Police Department is requesting to table Ordinance 20-71, scheduled to be placed on the Council's agenda on December 14, 2020. The department received feedback from the Mayor and Council members at the November 9th, 2020 City Council meeting to table this item until more information has been acquired.

The Port St. Lucie Police Department, in conjunction with the City Attorney's Office, is currently revising Ordinance 20-71, and the document will not be agenda ready by December 14, 2020.

Thank you in advance for your consideration, and if you have any questions, please contact me at 772-344-4278.